
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 24, 2009 

 

 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: In re Application of Northwest Liquid Transport 1, Inc. for Certificate of Public 

Convenience and Necessity to Operate Motor Vehicles in Furnishing Solid Waste 

Collection Service 

 Docket TG-091026 

 

Dear Mr. Danner:   

 

This letter is to notify the Commission that Staff hereby waives its right to petition for 

administrative review of Order 01, Initial Order Referring Uncontested Application to 

Licensing Division, in the above referenced docket.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

MICHAEL A. FASSIO 

Assistant Attorney General  

 

MAF/emd 

Enclosures  

cc:  Parties 


